
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

May 10, 2021 

 

 

Re: Strong Opposition to Section 5 of HB 3160 and Dash-two Amendment 

 

House Committee on Revenue 

 

Chair Nathanson and Members of the Committee: 

 

My name is Douglas Hartley, AAI, CIC of Hartley Insurance, Inc. in Silverton.  I strongly 

oppose Section 5 of HB 3160 and the dash-two amendment, which mandates a surcharge on 

insurance policies. 

 

My customers absolutely do not want to pay more for their insurance.  Some of them just cannot 

afford it, even a $10 increase.   

 

If you remove Section 5 this might be a good bill.  Get the funds from the General Fund, which 

is the fairest solution. 

 

With sincerity, 

 

Douglas Hartley 

doug@doughartleyinsurance.com 

(503) 873-6355 
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